
ATTENTION SENIORS
Diplomas will be ordered soon. 

Please double-check in Home Access Center (HAC)
that your name is spelled correctly. 

Your full name will be on your diploma.



If it needs to be corrected, please email the
Counseling Office (counselingoffice@ghctk12.com)

so we can make the necessary corrections by
Friday, January 27, 2023

Friday, January 27


